
 

 

 

Agenda Item No: 6.3 

Business Board Annual Report 2020/21 
 
To:    Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined Authority Board  
 
Meeting Date:  24 November 2021 
 
Public report: Yes  
  
Lead Member:  Austen Adams, Chair of the Business Board 
 
From:     John T Hill, Director of Business and Skills and Domenico Cirillo 
 
Key decision:    No 
 
Forward Plan ref:  None 
 
Recommendations:   The Combined Authority Board is recommended to: 

 
a) Note the Business Board Annual Report 2020-2021. 

 
b) Note the need for further funding beyond the current allocation for 

the Annual Report to develop the Business Board microsite, and 
the intention to request a virement from the forecast underspend 
on the Business Board Effectiveness Review to meet this need. 
 

Voting arrangements: For noting only, no vote required.  
 
 
 
  
  



 

 

1. Purpose 

 
1.1 The Combined Authority Board is invited to note the Business Board’s Annual Report 

2020/21.  The Board is further invited to note the need for further funding beyond the 
current allocation for the Annual Report to develop the Business Board microsite, and the 
intention to request a virement from the forecast underspend on the Business Board 
Effectiveness Review to meet this need. 
 

1.2 These proposals were considered by the Business Board on 8 November 2021.  Following 
discussion, the Business Board resolved unanimously to recommend its Annual Report to 
the Combined Authority Board for noting.  
 

1.3 The report to the Business Board can be viewed via the link below.  Item 3.2 refers: 
 

Business Board Annual Report 2020-2021 
 

2.  Considerations 

 
2.1 None 
 

3. Appendices 
 
3.1 Appendix 1 – Business Board Annual Report 2020/21 

 
 

4.  Background Papers 
 

4.1 Business Board Report 19 July 2021 - Business Board Annual Report & Delivery Plan - 
Item 3.2 

 
 

https://cambridgeshirepeterboroughcagov.cmis.uk.com/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=HbHa4LA5kNtCodYsQ9oft63sO87tS1O74CfEaliXi2eZAbPoNj2dlA%3d%3d&rUzwRPf%2bZ3zd4E7Ikn8Lyw%3d%3d=pwRE6AGJFLDNlh225F5QMaQWCtPHwdhUfCZ%2fLUQzgA2uL5jNRG4jdQ%3d%3d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&FgPlIEJYlotS%2bYGoBi5olA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3d
https://cambridgeshirepeterboroughcagov.cmis.uk.com/Meetings/tabid/70/ctl/ViewMeetingPublic/mid/397/Meeting/2026/Committee/69/SelectedTab/Documents/Default.aspx
https://cambridgeshirepeterboroughcagov.cmis.uk.com/Meetings/tabid/70/ctl/ViewMeetingPublic/mid/397/Meeting/2026/Committee/69/SelectedTab/Documents/Default.aspx

